
Make sure you’re ready this season!
The Saturday before 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 4th rifle seasons, three 50-200 yard rifle
ranges will be open to the public for sight-in preparation for this year’s

hunting seasons! FREE for sighting in rifles only. You must show a valid
big game hunting license for the upcoming season.

Day-pass required for all other shooting.

*Please be sure to
check in at the range
office and show your
big game license
before proceeding to
the ranges.

CSEC Range Office

(970) 464-1339


